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January 3, 2024 

Mr. John Stufflebean, Director 
Department of Water Supply 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii  96793 

Dear Mr. Stufflebean: 

SUBJECT: BILL 136 (2023), AMENDING THE FISCAL YEAR 
2024 BUDGET:  OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
(ADMINISTRATION PROGRAM); AND EAST MAUI 
WATER AUTHORITY  (BFED-63) 

The Fiscal Year 2024 Budget conditions up to $250,000 for the 
Department of Water Supply to be used for professional services for a contract 
to prepare a feasibility study and management or business plan for the new East 
Maui Water Authority. 

May I please request a status update on this contract. 

May I further request you transmit your response to 
bfed.committee@mauicounty.us by January 12, 2024.  To ensure efficient 
processing, please include the relevant Committee item number in the subject 
line of your response. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(James Krueger at ext. 7761, or Yvette Bouthillier at ext. 7758). 

Sincerely, 

YUKI LEI K. SUGIMURA, Chair 
Budget, Finance, and Economic 
Development Committee 

bfed:ltr:063aws01:jgk 
cc: Mayor Richard T. Bissen, Jr. 
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BFED Committee

From: BFED Committee
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 9:03 AM
To: John Stufflebean
Cc: BFED Committee; James Landgraf; Linda Kimura; Michelle Santos; Zeke Kalua
Subject: Please read attached re: BILL 136 (2023), AMENDING THE FISCAL YEAR 2024 BUDGET:  OFFICE OF 

THE MAYOR (ADMINISTRATION PROGRAM); AND EAST MAUI WATER AUTHORITY  (BFED-63). . .
Attachments: 063aws01 YLS-signed.pdf

Mr. Stufflebean:  Please refer to the attached letter from the Budget, Finance, and Economic
Development (BFED) Committee Chair, dated 01/03/2024, and respond by 01/12/204.   
 
 
Mayor’s Office (attention:  Michelle Santos and Zeke Kalua):  Please forward the attached 
letter to Mayor Bissen for his information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 
 
 


